[image: image1.jpg]Strengthening a Remarkable City, Building a Community for Life « www.portlandmaine.gov




     Lee Urban - Director of Planning and Development
      Jeanie Bourke - Inspection Division Services Director
     January  19, 2007



David Bouthilette


151 Cumberland Ave


Portland, ME 04101-3177


CBL: 022  J028001
Certified Mail 70033110000260641138

Located at 151 Cumberland Ave 

Dear David Bouthilette: 

This office has received complaints, and physical evidence indicated that rubbish (household trash) has been placed in our “Peppermint Park” trash bins near Smith Street and Cumberland Ave. 

Pursuant to Section 12-23. (a) No person shall use the public litter baskets for the disposal of large volumes of solid waste. As the owner of the discarded material, you have failed to comply with this Section. 
Future violation can result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 12-30 of the Code.   The fines may escalate as follows:
First Violation:
Fifty dollars ($50.00) 

Second Violation:
One hundred dollars ($100.00) 

Third Violation:
One hundred fifty dollars ($150.00) 

Sincerely, 

Jon Rioux @ (207) 874-8702 


Code Enforcement Officer 
                                 Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 874-8716 - TTY: 874-8936         


